Tuesday, December 16th 

Hello Parents and guardians.  Here are a few messages for Tuesday, December 16th.

-Our Christmas Concert will take place tomorrow,  December 17th with a storm date of December 18th.  The performance begins at 11am-12pm in the gymnasium and parents are welcome to arrive after 10:30 am. I encourage parents to park in the lot next to the football field (Middle School Playground).   The doors near the cafeteria will be open for entrance at 10:30am.   We invite you to bring a non-perishable food item in support of the North End Food Bank.   
- Christmas Dinner- Our Christmas Dinner will take place on Wednesday, Dec 17th with a snow date of Dec 18th.  Our Middle School sitting will take place at 11:30 am and our Elementary sitting will take place at approximately 12:15, following our Christmas Musical, entitled Frozen.     
- A group of Middle School students served our Pay It Forward Meal to Romero House today and it was very well received by the staff and also the folks visiting the soup kitchen today.  It was a tremendous learning experience for everyone involved in this wonderful initiative.  Thank you to everyone who contributed food and or gift cards for our turkey soup and cookies.  This was a tremendous community initiative.   
- Our Beyond the Hurt students raised $140.00 on Monday and Tuesday by selling Candy Grams for Harbour Lights.  Another wonderful gift of giving back to our local community by MNS students.
- School Clothing-  Most of the school clothing has been sent home with students except for a few parcels of clothing on backorder from Lesters.

[bookmark: _GoBack]-School Twitter-  Please follow our official  School Twitter account for news and updates @MNSstars 

Have a great day!

Michael Whelton 
  

